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July 20,2011 Government Letter No: 23955
APSC File No. 2.ll

Dennis Hinnah
Deputy Director, Western Region
U.S. Department of Transportation
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration
188 W. Northern Lights Blvd., Suite 520
Anchorage, Alaska 99503

Subject: cPF 5-2011-0014W
Response to Warning Letter

Dear Mr. Hinnah,

Alyeska Pipeline Service Company (Alyeska) provides this letter in response to the Pipeline and
Hazardous Materials Safety Administration's (PHMSA) warning letter, CPF 5-2011-0014W
dated June 22,2011. The warning letter addresses PHMSA's 20ll inspection of Alyeska's
Public Awareness Program, which took place on June I and 2,2011 in Anchorage, Alaska.

Alyeska will update the Public Awareness Program to address the probable violations identified
in CPF 5-2011-0014W.

Please contact me at 907-787-8061 if you need additional information or have any questions.

Sincerely,
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Joseph P. Robertson
Regulatory Affairs Director

cc: Chris Hoidal, Director, PHMSA Western Region

CERTIFIED MAIL: 7008 1830000127036976


